
CUPE SCHOLARSHIP - $500.00 

 
To qualify for a scholarship you must be the child of a member in good standing of local 2936.  You 

must write an essay on “the importance of Unions and how they work” and submit it to the recording 

secretary on or before April 30th  at midnight.  The recording secretary will provide confirmation of 

receipt to you.  The names of all applicants will be added to the minutes of the May executive 

meeting.  You will be asked to present or have someone present on your behalf at a GMM in either 

May or June (if there is no quorum for such your essay will still be considered valid).  All valid entries 

will be entered into a draw.  You may submit an essay each year, however if you’ve received a 

scholarship in the past, your name will not be placed in the draw again unless there are less new 

applicants then the number of scholarships being granted.  The scholarship will be awarded to those 

registered for post secondary studies.  Prior to a cheque being issued the recipients will be required to 

show proof of enrollment. 

 


